
 
 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – New Trustee in Buffalo Trail Public 
Schools – NEWS RELEASE – Wednesday, September 14, 2022 

Buffalo Trail Public Schools held a by-election in Ward 4, Subdivision 3, on Saturday, September 
10th, 2022. Arthur Block was elected. Mr. Block is a local retired teacher and BTPS is excited to 
have him as part of our Board team. 
 
Superintendent Holoien indicates that Mr. Block will be joining a Board who is committed to 
maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective 
team.  
 
Mr. Block has his official swearing in at the September 21, 2022, Board meeting. The BTPS 
Board meetings are held in Wainwright at the BTPS Central Office. Agendas and past minutes 
can be viewed on our website at www.btps.ca. 


